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March 10, 2020
Re: C012-72-82 Las Palomas Resubdivision (Lot#297) Plat Note Walver

To the Pima County Board of Supervisors:

Please consider this lefter as our written request to oppose applicant Robert
Foytak request for a waiver of the plat note on Lot 297 of Las Palomas
Resubdivison (Bk. 24. Pg. 77) which states, "Recreation Area (Private)”, The area
has been a public open space, and is currently utilized by the surrounding
neighborhood as an open space recreation area, The area currently offers scenic
heauty and allows safe, uninterrupted pedestrian, and bisycle movement. We also
have concerns of how the area is going to be disturbed for construction of paved
areas, drainage ways, and structures, sewer, water and electric lines, erosion, and
outdoor lighting. We have concerns on how natural drainage and natural lighting
will be altered. Other concerns we have are how these changes will affect our
current alley way, and rear yard access. We are very concerned with increased
traffic volume as Tucker St has been designated as the primary entry/exit point to
the proposed residential property. The neighborhood has a history of high speed
traffic volume which required the need to add speed bumps to Tucker St. Once
again please note that we do not support the request to allow the use for the
"Recreation Area (Private” to be used for a single family residence on the lot,

Thank you for your time and consideration,

rene & Mario Gutierriez, DeAnna Villegas (Alcoser)
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